SheppardMullin

2011 Frankel Award Cocktail Reception

New York Office
03.14.2012

Please Join Us For A Pro Bono Cocktail Reception

Human Rights First will present Sheppard Mullin with its 2011 Frankel Award for pro bono work performed on
behalf of asylum applicants

We will also hear from Abdalmageed Haroun, a prominent human rights activist and former Sudanese prisoner
who was recently granted asylum as a result of Sheppard Mullin's pro bono efforts.

When

Wednesday, March 14,2012

5:30 - 6:30 p.m. Cocktails & hors d'oeuvres
6:30 - 7:00 p.m. Program

7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Desserts

Where

Sheppard Mullin New York Office
30 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, NY 10112

Please RSVP no later than March 7th.

Questions? Please contact Joanna Beckett at jbeckett@sheppardmullin.com or 212.634.3076

www.sheppardmullin.com



